MARTHA H. BREED 1-6-17

1285 Clover Lane

Walnut Creek, CA 94595

925-935-3634
RICKYPAWS@yahoo.com

January 3, 2017

Jeanine Townsend

Clerk to the Board

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 24th floor

Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

Subject: Comment letter on 2016 Bay-Delta
Plan Amendment & SED

For the ecosystem of the Bay and Delta there must be a permanent
reduction of water exports to protect the Delta. The San Joaquin River must
reach Chipps Island in order to restore, protect, and preserve the entire
estuary.

Salinity incursions upstream are destructive to the biotic community.

Water quality standards must be protected for agriculture, drinking water,
municipal discharge, fisheries, and ground water recharge.

It is important that we do this. That we get it right and not sacrifice the
Bay and Delta with unsustainable water exports.

Yours truly,



